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11th May 2022
Dear Parent

Fun Sports Days
Over the course of the week beginning 16th May we plan to hold a series of Fun Sports Day activities as indicated in the timetable below.  The timings and dates are weather dependent as well as being coordinated with other ongoing events in and around school.  If the weather is poor on Monday 16th then those sports days will move to Tuesday or Wednesday 18th for the year groups in question.  The same flexible approach will apply to P5 to P7 classes which are initially scheduled for Thursday 19th May.  Timings for each group will remain unchanged should a reserve day be needed.
JUNIOR FUN SPORTS

Provisional Dates: Mon 16th or Tues 17th or Wed 18th May

- Event to run on the first good day weather permitting

	9.30 – 10.30am
	P1 + P2 + JLSC + ASD LSC

	11.00 – 12.00 noon
	P3 + P4


SENIOR FUN SPORTS
Provisional Dates: Thurs 19th or Fri 20th May

- Event to run on the first good day weather permitting
	9.30 – 10.30am
	P5 + P6

	11.00 – 12.00 noon
	P7 + SLSC


We are keen to welcome parents back to these occasions but are conscious of our responsibilities in relation to the reduction of virus transmission as directed by the department of Education, hence our splitting the Sports Day into these separate events.
We would ask that no more than two representatives per child visit school to enjoy the events and that all individuals use the seating as set out or stand socially distancing apart.

As with other years no parent or family member should stand behind the finish line or amongst the classes.

In keeping with Department of Education advice we would ask that all visitors to the event wear face coverings for the duration of their stay.  Finally, we would ask that each set of spectators leave school following the end of the respective event.  Parents/guardians are welcome to return to a second event should they have another child involved in a second or third sports event.

Please visit www.edenderry.org for further information on Sports Day should there be a concern over the weather and/or ground conditions.  This will be posted from 8.30am – 8.45am if there is a change in plan.  

Please do not telephone school on any morning to enquire about Sports Day as lines need to be kept open for other business and communication.

We thank you for your cooperation in advance and trust that you will enjoy the efforts of the children on the day.

Yours sincerely

STEPHEN DOYLE

Principal
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